
Hello Families and Friends of Rivers Edge, 

  

This is a covid -19 update on 3/27/23. 

  

We currently don’t have any positive residents or staff in the facility. We will continue to 

monitor all residents and staff for symptoms of Covid-19. If you have any further questions, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. My number is 215-632-5700. 

  

Have a great day, 

  

Joe Cohen, 

  

Administrator 

 


